
  

 

 

  Friday 11th October 2024 

  

Helping Your Child with Fears and Worries  
The Devon Educational Psychology Service (EPS) is running online group sessions 
for parents/carers based on reducing anxiety in children.  They are running an 
online information session for schools and parents on Monday 21st October at 
1.30pm. To request a link to the meeting please email Overcoming-
programme@devon.gov.uk  Further information in the attached flier. 

FOHPS are collecting old 
Christmas jumpers – any 
jumper donations to the 
school office, thank you. 

 

Sport 
Bikeability - Older children who have signed up and secured a place for 
Bikeability will have received a confirmation letter.  This will begin next week. 

Cross Country – In September our team came first in the Holsworthy Learning 
Community Cross Country competition!  On 18th October, a group of children will 
be travelling to Great Torrington to take part in the Stephen Shield Cross Country 
Competition.  

Football – On Monday 14th October, our KS2 girls football team will be taking part 
in a tournament against other local primaries. 

15/10    Bags to School 
20/10    Indoor Car Boot   
               (school hall) 
05/12    Silent Christmas 
               Disco 
13/12    Christmas Fair 

 

Reading 
Thank you for supporting your child’s reading development by reading with them 
at home.  Please can you ensure that all books are kept in bags so that they are in 
school daily. 

SeeSaw 
Our children in Nursery 

and Reception use 
SeeSaw.  Please note that 
this is not used across the 

rest of the school. 
 

Attached with the 
newsletter: 

-Rubicon Skate boarding 
-Youth Club Newsletter 

-Fears and Worries 
-Gladiators event 
-Enrichment News 

 
 

Parent-Teacher Meetings 
If you are attending a parent-teacher meeting during the school day, please 
register with reception and your meeting will be in one of our offices.  If your 
meeting is after school, please come into school and wait in the school corridors 
outside your child’s class. FOHPS will be serving tea and coffee free of charge in 
the school hall on Wednesday evening. 
Nursery and Reception parents please head up to reception of the main school 
and you will be signposted to your meeting room. 
 
If you are unable to attend at our scheduled sessions, please do let us know so 
we can arrange a mutually convenient time. Thank you 
 


